
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School 

1st October 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Darcie & Jamal 

Cotswold: Cian & Lewis 

Swaledale: Lucas & Harvey-Leo 

Teeswater: Holly & George 

Dorset Downs:  Ewan & David R 

 

Dalesbred: Abigail & Isaac 

Oxford:  Amie & Edison 

Cheviot:  Orla & Jenson 

Herdwick: Noah & Harley 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

This month’s TT Rockstars/Numbots 

award winners have been: 

Cotswold:  Edward 

Swaledale:  George 

Teeswater:  Matilda  

Dorset Downs:   Layla 

Dalesbred:  Jacob  

Oxford:   Niketa 

Cheviot:   Hamza 

Herdwick:  Alfie B 

You are all welcome to join us for Harvest Festival 

10am, Thursday 7th October at Holy Trinity Church.  If 

you would like to help walk the children to and from 

school, please let your child’s class teacher know via 

dojo.  Thank you. 

Donations of toiletries, tinned puddings, (eg rice pudding) 

plus anything else except pasta or soup—they have plenty 

of that!  Please send donations with your child to school 

from Monday and the food bank will collect after the 

Harvest Service. 

Polite reminder 

ANY children, who have hair that is 

shoulder length or longer, do need 

to have it tied up for school.  Please 

remember that children should 

wear shoes for school  If they do 

come in their wellies, please can 

they bring their shoes to change 

into.  Trainers are not part of our 

smart school uniform and are only for PE. 

Does your child do something 

outside of school that we could 

celebrate in school.? This may be 

sporting, musical, a club, charitable.  

Let us know what they have 

achieved and why they are 

amazing.  Email  

admin@parish.ycst.co.uk  



              

The doctor will 

see you now! 

(in Suffolk 

Class) 

Our Newly Elected School Council 

This week, year 6 spoke to Liz who is an Air Traffic 

Controller at Gloucester Airport. She talked about 

how she trained for the job, what qualifications 

you need, her experiences and her most exciting 

moments. The children (from schools around the 

country), then had an opportunity to ask her 


